
I read with interest the article in the denverpost.com today regarding the banning of the loudest 
jets at Centennial Airport. 
  
I live in Orchard Gate, a residential community north of Centennial Airport and am regularly 
awoken and annoyed by aircraft from Centennial airport flying over my home. I am in favor of 
banning Stage 1 aircraft at all times of the day and night. I also support the ban on Stage 2 
aircraft between 10 pm and 7 pm.  
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Robert Herald 
10186 East Lake Drive 
Englewood, CO 80111 


